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“Changing The Method Not The Message” 

I Corinthians  9:20-23 

March 2014  
 

 Dear Pastor and Congregation, Members, Friends and Patrons 
 

   

 We, The Baptist Deacon’s Conference of Baltimore and Vicinity and its 

Auxiliaries are Celebrating 76 years of service. This is an exciting year for us 

because in addition to our Annual Awards and Scholarship Banquet in October 

2014, we are hosting the 80th Session of the National Baptist Deacon’s Con-

vention of America and its Auxiliaries here in Baltimore Maryland July 13-18, 

2014. We have several events planned for this year and we would love for you 

to join us in this celebration.  
 

 On Friday October 17, 2014 at 6:00 pm we will have our 76th Annual 

Awards and Scholarship Banquet at The Forum Caterers located at 4210 Prim-

rose Ave. The guest preacher for the banquet will be Rev Darron McKinney Sr. 

of the Macedonia Baptist Church 
 

 Tickets for the banquet are $65 each and may be purchased from Dea-

con Jerome Robinson (410-383-1474) Deaconess Sylvia Teal (410-358-1316) or 

any of the Deacons Conference members.  
 

 We will be putting together a Souvenir Booklet which will serve for the 

80th Annual Session of the NBDC as well as our Deacons Conference Annual 

Awards and Scholarship Banquet. All ads are to be turned in by June 1, 2014 in 

order for them to be included in the book. Note: The souvenir booklets will be 

printed in color. Below are the ad prices.  
 

To place your Ad please send to one of the following contacts:  
 

Bro Larry D Williams: email:ldwmsbme@verizon.net - phone:410-654-3609 

Sis Liz Tedford-Miller: email:liztedfordmiller@aol.com - phone 410-624-9688 

Baptist Deacons Conference - PO Box 11466 Baltimore, MD 21239-0466  
 

 

Center Page Left $300 

Center Page Right $300 

Full Page   $175 

Half Page  $100 

Quarter Page  $65 

Eighth Page  $40 

Single Patron  $5 

Couple Patron  $7 
   

Sincerely, 

Deacon James Gardner-President Parent Body 

Deacon Larry D Williams-Chairman Ways and Means Committee 


